
SATs 

Well done for both 

Year 6 and Year 2 

pupils for finishing 

their SATs papers 

(writing evidence 

still needed for 

Year 6!) 

I am really proud of 

your hard work and 

maturity which you 

approached this 

time of the school 

year. 

Some Year 6 pupils 

have spent the last 

2 days at Acorn 

Adventure Centre 

in Brecon with Ms  

Parkhouse and Mrs 

Longworth. 
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Key Dates 

27.05.29– Half term 

03.06.19– Inset day 

19.06.2019– Reception 

parents meeting 

17.06.19– 21.06.19–-

Mulberry swimming and 

Year 6 boosters 

19.06.19– Year 6 induc-

tion YIA 

 

HOW TO CONTACT US: 

 

WOODLANDS PRIMARY 

SCHOOL 

Sundridge Park 

Yate  

South Gloucestershire 

BS37 4HB 

 

Tel: 01454 866535 

 

Email: 

primary@yateacademy.co.uk 

 

Find us on Facebook: https://

www.facebook.com/

WoodlandsYateAcademy/ 

 

 

Website: 

www.yateacademy.co.uk. Click 

on the Primary page. 

 

 Reading 
This week we handed out the rewards 

from our reading raffle.  

All children who read seven times a 

week, are entered into the raffle and 

have the chance of winning a fantas-

tic range of books.  

We have also noticed a significant im-

provement in writing from those who 

have been focusing on their reading. 

Keep up the good work! 



.  

Attendance reward 

 

We had our first raffle for 

those children who were 

in school all day every 

day this term! 

There was great excite-

ment as Mrs Coggins 

pulled out the names and 

children were able to 

choose their prizes. 

The ‘fit bits’ proved very 

popular. 

Thank you Ms Parkhouse 

for your organisation and 

Mrs Coggins for your 

hard work with  

In the news at Woodlands 

Up and Coming Events 
 

Dads in School day-Tuesday 25th June pm 
Save the Date! 

Sports around the World  
inspired by 

 
 
 

 

Uniform 

 

Please make sure your children are wearing the correct uniform every day. Shoes 

have recently been an issue where I am seeing more trainers being worn during 

the warm weather. From next term phone calls will be made by the class teacher 

if your child is not wearing black, leather shoes as set out in the Uniform expecta-

tions. If you are struggling to afford School shoes then please pop in for a chat 

and we will see how we can help. 

 

 
INSET DAY 

Please remember 

Woodlands primary 

School has an INSET 

day on Monday June 

3rd .Teacher will be 

looking at writing a 

new curriculum to 

teach from September. 

This needs to consider 

new OFSTED recom-

mendations-enjoy the 

holidays! 


